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November 30, 2022 
 
Mr. Randolph Marcus 
Ethiopia & Eritrea Returned Peace Corps Volunteers, Inc. 
1634 Martha Terr 
Rockville, MD 20852 
 
Dear Mr. Marcus, 
 
On behalf of the staff of Doctors Without Borders/Médecins Sans Frontières (MSF), I want to thank you 
for your generous gift of $3,600 received on 10/14/2022. As you requested, the funds have been 
earmarked for Ethiopia.  
 
We would like to acknowledge your generosity by including your name — which will appear as 

“Ethiopia & Eritrea Returned Peace Corps Volunteers, Inc.” — in publications such as our annual 

report.  If you would like us to make a correction, please call 646-253-4518 or email 
USannualreport@newyork.msf.org within the next 30 days. 
 
Your contribution helps ensure that our patients receive the care they so urgently need, no matter their 
circumstances. In the last few months alone, support from caring donors like you has helped us respond to 
a range of emergencies in more than 60 countries, including: 
 

• War in Ukraine: As war continues, our teams are providing medical and psychological care in 
mobile clinics and shelters across the country—while partnering with community groups.  
 

• Malnutrition in Afghanistan: In Lashkar Gah, our teams are responding a worrying surge in the 
number of malnourished children. Our inpatient therapeutic feeding center treated over 537 
severely malnourished children in May alone. 

 

• Violence in Haiti: With fighting between armed groups escalating, our mobile clinics are helping 
people trapped in their homes. In one wave of violence, we treated almost 80 people with gunshot 
wounds, mainly from stray bullets.    

 
Our critical work to deliver emergency care to people caught in these crises wouldn’t be possible without 
your generous support. Thank you for being part of our important lifesaving mission. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Avril Benoît  
Executive Director
 


